
   PUBLIC NOTICE 

Beach road end study final report now available 

April 29, 2022 

Following the completion of a public survey and online public meeting on Tuesday, Dec. 
14, 2021, and review and feedback of the beach road end study draft report from Sierra 
Planning, the final report is now available.  

The City of Port Colborne, in consultation with Sierra Planning, has undertaken a study 
of the north/south roads that terminate at the Lake Erie shoreline, including:  

• Lorraine Road

• Weaver Road

• Pinecrest Road

• Cedar Bay Road

• Silver Bay Road

• Wyldewood Road

• Pleasant Beach Road

• Holloway Bay Road

The final report will be presented to Council at a special virtual Public Meeting on 
Monday, May 16, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. 

Due to the importance of this topic to Council, staff, and our community, this meeting 
will be virtual to ensure Council can hear from all delegates.  

To register as a delegate at the Public Meeting, or to submit a written delegation, email 
roadends@portcolborne.ca, call 905-835-2900 x115, or drop off written delegations to 
the attention of the Deputy Clerk at City Hall, 2nd floor, 66 Charlotte Street, by 12 p.m. 
on Friday, May 13, 2022.  

For more information about this project, visit www.portcolborne.ca/currentprojects. 

To stay up-to-date on all city information and projects, subscribe to our news channel. 
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